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Sheppard Mullin has been shortlisted for two MIP Americas Awards 2021: PTAB Practice of the Year and
Practitioner of the Year (Patent Prosecution) – Lorna Tanner. The MIP Americas Awards recognize remarkable
achievements and developments in the last year.

According to MIP, “ The Managing IP Awards programme is the most comprehensive and widely respected IP
law firm awards event in the world. Now in its 16th year, the programme covers a broad range of IP practice
areas and more than 30 jurisdictions. Each year our research analysts obtain information from thousands of
firms, IP practitioners and their clients through interviews, email and online surveys.”
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